

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER JANUARY 9th, 2018



SOUP FOR THE SUPERBOWL COLLECTION FOR ST. GREGORY'S OPEN HOUSE 2018

FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE FOR 2018-2019
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK - BEGINNING A NEW
CHAPTER

PTA NEWS

CARNEVAL DAY 2018

Established 1928

SPORTSNEWS

VOLUNTEERS URGENTLY NEEDED FOR BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT JAN. 9-16, 2018

There WILL NOT BE a Green Communication Folder today.

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG

SCHOOL NEWS

January, 2018

Dear Saint Peter Families,

Happy New Year! Thanks to all of you for your generous response to our Christmas Wishing Tree drive for Saint Gregory's Food Pantry. We helped many families to have a very happy Christmas. God bless our efforts to share His many blessings.

During the winter, soup becomes an important item at Saint Gregory's. In the next few weeks, a campaign called **SOUP FOR THE SUPER BOWL** calls our



attention to a real need in a fun way. Can you donate soup – in cans or packages – to help us spread some warmth to others in our community? Each class will be collecting soup from now through January 31. All donations are appreciated.

Thank you for helping us to help others.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Scotto Mrs. Palazzo







Open Rowse

SAINT PETER SCHOOL

2016 National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence

SUNDAY, JANUARY 28, 2018 • 1:00pm to 2:00pm Join us for a Family Mass Sunday at noon.

MONDAY, JANUARY 29, 2018 • 9:00AM TO 11:00AM

We teach RESPECT, REVERENCE & RESPONSIBILITY in a challenging academic setting

Advanced Math Program | Second Language for All | AdvanceD Accredited

New Science & Art Facility | ipads for Kindergarten-5th /Microsoft Surface Pros for Grades 6-8

New Science Lab | Media & Technology Centers | SMARTBoard Technology in Each Classroom

Full Day Kindergarten & Aftercare Program | Busing from Brick and Point Pleasant

Academic Excellence in a Private School Setting
After School Clubs and Varsity/JV Sports



February 6, 2018 Tuesday • 9am-11am

















FACTS On-Line Application

FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE

In order to be considered in Round 1 - applications must be complete by March 2, 2018.

The deadline for Round 2 is May 18, 2018.

In order to be considered for tuition assistance at all, you MUST apply for FACTS, no exceptions.

Beginning a New Chapter...

Pg. 2018



St. Peter School is proudly sponsoring a book drive benefiting The Bridge of Books Foundation, a non-profit organization providing books to underprivileged and at-risk children across New Jersey.

Please donate new children's books for babies through high school.

Donations will be collected in your child's homeroom and the front

office from January 2nd to February 2nd.

Please no text books, encyclopedias, magazines, adult books, coloring books, or workbooks.



On, Wednesday, January 31st St. Peter students are welcome to dress as their favorite book character. All students who participate will be asked for a \$1.00 donation that will be used to support The Bridge of Books Foundation.

PTA NEWS

SPS Carnival Day 2018 Tuesday, January 30th

We are in need of your small or medium (clean & gently used) stuffed animals that your child no longer needs



for the ever so popular Carnival Wheel



You can either drop them off after school at pickup with me or contact Lynn D'Angelo

If any parent can suggest different Carnival games and/or donate them, the kids would greatly appreciate it.

Please contact: Lynn D'Angelo @ njgal3@gmail.com

Thank you so much in advance!



SPS Carnival Day 2018 Tuesday, January 30th



Carnival Day is held by the PTA to help celebrate CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK. There will be fun games and special activities such as: spin art, tattoos, nail painting, face painting, jewelry engraving, and so much more. Some games are free and others will range from 10¢ to 50¢. Children may wear their gym uniforms on this day.

Photos of your child with a "2018 carnival setting" will be available for 50¢ and sent home the following day. Please note this on your envelope when sending in money for your child.

As this event is not a fundraiser, all profits will be used to improve the Carnival next year. We can use donations of various kinds of treats for the kids. Below are some suggestions:

Grade K – 4th – Un-iced cupcakes, icing, cupcake decorations or cookies

Grade 5 – 8th – 2 liter bottles of soda (send into school marked "Carnival")

Cupcakes and cookies can be dropped off in the cafeteria on Monday, January

29th after school or on Carnival Day by 8 a.m.

LUNCH

Pizza will be available for lunch (using pre-order form) for \$3. Each meal includes a slice of pizza, beverage, and a snack. If your child would like to have an additional slice, please add another \$1. There will also be concession snacks such as snow cones, cotton candy, popcorn, churros, pretzels, soda, and cupcakes ranging up to \$1.00 each. The pizza is pre-ordered so please have your orders in by Wednesday, January 24th

If your child is NOT ordering the pizza lunch, please send in a lunch for your child since there will be no lunch service from the Green Apron Café on this day.

POPEC
ID LOVE OF SURE
TO HELD! WHEN! CAN!
DE THERE
FOLDERACKE KK
JUNIUM I

SIGNUP FORM due Wednesday, January

Name:	_email:			
Set up <mark>Monday, Jan. 29th</mark>	12:00 pm			
Carnival Day, <mark>Tuesday, Jan. 30th</mark>	Morning 8 am – 11 am			
	Afternoon 11 am – 2 pm			
	All day 8 am – 2 pm			
Station preference				
You may or may not get your station do	ue to the amount of volunteers but we wil			
try our best.				

Please send this form or email Lynn D'Angelo, k/o Madeline, Grade K



CARNIVAL LUNCH FORM due Wednesday, January 24th

Student Name(s)	Grade	Number of Slices \$3 for meal + \$1 additional slice	Total
		5.1.00	
Total Cash Enclosed			

Please send this form or include these details on an envelope to Lynn D'Angelo, c/o Madeline, Gr. K

SPORTS NEWS





Dear St. Peter School Families,

Volunteers are *urgently* needed during our Holiday Basketball Tournament, January 9 - 16. Please use the link below to sign-up for a shift (2 hr. blocks). Duties include:

- Snack Stand
 - Admissions
- Scorekeeper
- Clock Operator

Proceeds raised during this tournament are used to fund ALL SPORTS PROGRAMS at St. Peter School...so even if your child does not play basketball, they still benefit directly from the proceeds raised when they participate in another sport at St Peter.

I hope you can find some time in your schedule to assist.

Direct any questions to Beth Dunn at bethldunn3@gmail.com

Thank you!

-- St Peter Athletics

Volunteer Sign-Up: Varsity Basketball Tournament